
Dr. Charles A. Le\,iaistre, Chancellor 
The University of Texas System 
60 l Colorado Street 
Austin, Texas 

Dear Dr . LeMaistre: 

June 13, 1973 

In response to your request of a few months ago, I am sending 
you copies of our brochure or handbook for handicapped students 
which has just been published. This brochure will be distributed 
to incoming handicapped students each year. You will notice that 
it has been prepared for handicapped students by handicapped 
students. In addition, a special committee has been appointed 
to advise all incoming handicapped students and to help in the 
registration process. This means that handicapped students will 
not be required to go through the usual registration lines but, 
rather, that their affairs will be taken care of in a convenient 
manner on the side. 

In, .1ddition to the above, we have during the past few months made 
a number of minor physical changes on campus at the request of 
our Handicapped Student Association. 

Very truly yours, 

W. H. Nedderman 
Acting President 
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